
You can start using your new 
card on September 19, 2020! 
Please be sure to activate it 
before use. Your old card will 
no longer be effective after 
September 18, 2020.

To avoid delays in making 
your September credit card 
payment, please send to our 
new address: 
TEXAR
P.O. Box 660493
Dallas, TX  75266-0493

Contact all merchants you 
pay monthly with your 
TEXAR credit card before 
September. They will need 
your new card number and 
expiration date for your 
September payment to 
avoid late payment fees.  

Bill Pay information should 
also be updated with your 
new credit card number and 
payment address, if you use 
it to make your monthly 
credit card payment. This 
will ensure that it is not late 
due to an incorrect address.

Follow these steps for a
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TAKE ACTION smooth transition to your new
Credit Card!
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